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May 5, 2021 

 
 

My beloved parishioners: 
 

 
CHRISTOS ANESTI!   ALITHOS ANESTI!  

CHRIST IS RISEN!   TRULY IS RISEN! 
 

 

With great joy I communicate with you in order to announce the reestablishment of 
the Byzantine Choir ministry of our St. George Greek Orthodox Cathedral, continuing its 
almost 85 years successful contribution and fruitful presence in the spiritual edification of 
our parishioners of St. George Cathedral.  

 
The ministry’s director and Leading Chanter (Protopsaltis) of our Cathedral Mr. 

Gregorios Peios will be offering instructions and rehearsals once a week of the Byzantine 
Chant for the strengthening of the spiritual and liturgical ministry of our Orthodox Church. 

  
Everyone is welcome to attend and we encourage everyone to support this ministry of 

our Cathedral enthusiastically by promoting the program to our children, young people and 
adults, in order to give them the opportunity to study and to be cultivated and immersed in 
our traditional ecclesiastical music.  Participation in this ministry nurtures our spiritual lives 
and existentially leads us to a fuller understanding of God’s purpose through the Incarnation 
and Resurrection of Jesus Christ in the creation. 

 
If you would like to participate you can register at the Cathedral office by calling in 

person @ 215-627-4389, or email @: office@saintgeorgecathedral.org. Please leave your email 
and cellphone# to the office for future contact for more upcoming details. 

 
Wishing you a very blessed resurrectional period, I remain, 

 
 

In His Service, 

 
Very Reverend Archimandrite Ambrose Bitziadis-Bowers 

Dean of the Cathedral 


